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	School will be in session unless the weather makes it dangerous for cars and school buses to run.  Local radio, television stations, the Springdale School District website at www.sdale.org and the School Closing Phone (750-8825) will announce the school district decision to close school due to severe weather conditions.
	If, during the school day, weather conditions become severe enough to require buses to make their runs before the scheduled time, local radio and television stations will be notified.  Please do not call the school office, as we have 600+ students, and getting through to us will be difficult.  The best thing to do is listen to the radio and have a plan in advance.
Severe Weather Plan
PARENTS PLEASE CHECK THE APPROPRIATE BOX BELOW AND RETURN IT TO SCHOOL AS SOON AS POSSIBLE.
Childs Name: _______________________________________________________________________
Current Phone Numbers: _____________________________________________________________
Teacher: ___________________________________________________________________________

	If school is dismissed early for snow:
_______my child will be a car rider.
_______my child will ride the bus as he/she does each day
_______my child will be a walker

	If it is raining:
_______my child will be a car rider
_______my child will ride the bus as he/she does each day
_______my child will be a walker

***Please note: We have over 400 walkers and on rainy days it is not possible for us to call into the classroom to let your child know to be a car rider, as it interrupts the learning in the classroom.***
